
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The City of Sturgeon Bay Plan Commission will hold a public hearing in the Council 
Chambers at City Hall, 421 Michigan Street, Sturgeon Bay, Wisconsin on Wednesday, 
April 17, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. or shortly thereafter, in regard to a proposed zoning map 
amendment to change the zoning classification of a 0.316-acre parcel from Single-Family 
Residential (R-1) to Single-Family Residential (R-2). The subject property is parcel no. 
#281-32-10020800 owned by Efrain and Herminio Garcia, and is located at 148 North 8th 
Place. The proposed zoning map amendment materials are on file with the Community 
Development Department and can be viewed at City Hall weekdays between 8:00 a.m. 
and 4:30 p.m. The public is invited to give testimony in regard to the rezoning request 
either in person at the hearing or in writing. 
 
By order of: 
City of Sturgeon Bay Plan Commission 
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